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SPORTS NEWS : 
ATHLETICS 2023 - 
WESTERN BAY OF PLENTY ATHLETICS - 
These were held at the Tauranga Domain on Wednesday last week.  
We had a record number of students competing with some outstanding 
results.  These are the students who placed on the day. 

CONGRATULATIONS ON THEIR FANTASTIC RESULTS! 

Etivise 2nd - Year 6 girls 60 metre final

Etivise 2nd -  Year 6 girls 100 metre final


Calvin 1st - Year 6 boys shot put

Felicia 2nd - Year 6 girls discus

Praise 3rd - Year 6 girls shot put


West Cluster won the year 6, 4x100 metre relay with Etivise the starting runner


Thank you Matua Paora for your mahi with these students. 

It has been a very successful season.



Fun Times with  
friends at school

TAURANGA GIRLS COLLEGE DRAMA PRODUCTION: 
                              ‘AT THE MOVIES’  
     Peter Pan, The Grinch, The Wizard of Oz and more…..  
            Tomorrow, Thursday 30th November 2023  
 Year 0 - 2 students from Rooms 1, 2, 3 and 4 will be attending. 
             Students will travel by bus to Girls College.

        Please make sure your child is in full school uniform.

We look forward to 100% attendance this day so no one misses 

          out on what will be an amazing and fun show.

         



Term 4: Week 8                    29 November 2023              

Children Turning 5 Soon?


If you have any or know of any children in this school area turning 5 soon, 

especially over the Christmas school holidays - please let their whanau know to 

come in and pick up an enrolment form at the office. 

Kia ora Parents, Caregivers and Whanau,


With only two weeks left in the term we still have a bit of mahi to do 
so it is really important that everyone keeps updated with what's 
happening at kura.  Lots of important events are coming up, 
particularly celebrations such as our Awards Assembly and 
Prizegiving.  We are looking forward to a fantastic end of the year.


He Whakamaumahara.  Today we officially opened our sensory 
garden which is also in remembrance of our student we lost at the 
start of the year Tehemanawa Walker.  Thank you to Whaea Tarnz 
and her team for their mahi and to Whaea Heather for accessing 
funding from generous sponsors for the garden.

 

Onsite Procedures.  While we thoroughly enjoy seeing whanau 
onsite during school hours, it is important that all visitors report to 
the office before going on school grounds.  The exception of 
course is during large events such as athletics or hui.  

Also please remember that we do not allow dogs onsite at any 
stage for health and safety reasons.  If you have any queries, please 
contact the office.


Mauriora,

Matua Tom



